Home of the L ohos

Rocky Mountain High School Baseball

January 5, 2025
Dear Potential Sponsor:

Rocky Mountain High School's baseball program would like to express our sincere thanks for your
continued support of our program, including sponsorship of a banner on our outfield fence. Thanks
to the assistance of individuals like yourself, our program continues to grow.

For the 2008 season we started some very exciting changes to our Baseball facility. We renamed our
facility “Gabe Pando Park” in honor of a 1988 Rocky graduate and former Rocky baseball player who
died in 2006 of Lou Gehrig’s disease. Gabe’s life was an outstanding reflection of the “Lobo Way”,
and we are proud to associate his name with our program and baseball facility. With your help we
were able to complete phase 1 and 2 of a three-phase project when we placed a new 30-foot inning
by inning scoreboard in right field in 2008. The scoreboard is as nice as any scoreboard in the state
and reads “Gabe Pando Park” “Home of the Lobos”. Then in 2017 we added a 50-foot-high Backstop
net and brick wall to replace the backstop that was our original backstop of 1974 when the school
was built. Gabe Pando Park is considered by all as one of the best high school facilities in the state!

In 2018 we changed our outfield banner sponsorship. We decided to go to a 5x6 Mesh Banner,
instead of the 4x6 Vinyl banner. We are very excited about the larger banner, it is more visible, and
the mesh is more durable. Overall, this gives our outfield fence a more professional look.

Cost for the banners has not changed, we still sell the banners for 300.00 for a new banner and

renewals are 200.00. So, if you are renewing your banner. it is $200.00 and for a new banner it is
300.00. If you purchase a new banner this year at 300.00, every year after this will be 200.00,

If you purchase a banner for the 2025 season, it will be displayed on the outfield fence during the
spring and summer season. This is March through August and there will be well over 100 games
played on our Varsity field where the banner will be placed. Proceeds from our banner program will
go directly to the player who sold the banner. Banner funds help purchase uniforms, equipment, fees
for summer baseball, fall baseball and travel.

If you are interested in supporting our baseball program, please complete the attached Lease

Agreement and make your check payable to RMHS Baseball. Send agreement and check to the
address on the Lease Agreement.

Thank you for your time and continued support.
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Scott Bullock
Head Coach
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